
PHARMACY AND POISONS BOARD

PUBLIC NOTICE

FOR THE NOVEMBER 2023 PROFESSIONAL EXAMS
The Pharmacy and Poisons Board shall conduct the above Pre-registration Exams (Stage I & 
II) and Pre–Enrolment exams (Level I & II) from 6th to 10th November 2023.

The exams shall be administered online, in the respective examination centers. 

Each candidate should: 
i)	 Make an application in the PPB online services portal before 20th October 2023. 
ii)	 To select their preferred examination centre. Please note that the exam centres are 

subject to change and candidates must regularly check the portal prior to the exam 
for any changes.

iii)	 Obtain a suitable computer device with internet access, fully charged, and which 
has capacity to store power to run for at least 3 hours. 

There shall be mock exams to test and familiarize the candidates with the PPB online 
examinations portal. The mock exams shall be done at home and the dates shall be 
communicated in due course. 

Candidates who have disability or health issue that may affect their ability to sit for online 
exams must immediately notify the Board in writing, together with supporting medical 
evidence. 

Any feedback or queries can be sent by e-mail to training@pharmacyboardkenya.org.  

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER


